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Child Health and Safety  

Newsletter …..the  
This newsletter is designed to raise awareness of the work of the Child Death Overview Panel for Staffordshire and Stoke-on-Trent 

 

Following the 

success of 

previous years, ‘a 

Child of Mine’, 

working with 

local partners, 

has set up more 

coffee mornings 

next year to 

continue offering 

support to 

anyone affected 

by the death of a 

baby or child. 

 

The café is a safe 

and friendly 

environment, 

open to all. 

 

Flyers are being distributed locally and 
further information is available directly from 

‘a child of mine’ 


